
CALL FOR PAPERS 
International Association of Refugee and Migration Judges (IARMJ) 

Asia Pacific Conference  

Conference organisers are seeking expressions of interest in presenting papers 

at the conference. 

The Asia Pacific Chapter of the IARMJ conference 
27 – 29 November 2024 

Peter McMullin Centre on Statelessness, University of Melbourne
Law School, Melbourne, Victoria, Australia 

The IARMJ seeks to foster an understanding of the rule of law in refugee and migration 
decisions and to provide practical assistance to judges and appeal level decision makers 

in these decisions through the sharing of knowledge and best practice. 

The aim of the conference is to provide an opportunity to consider and reflect on aspects 

of our work under the conference theme and sub-themes: 

“Vulnerabilities in Refugee and Migration law: People, processes, and 
systems” 

The conference organisers have proposed the following, non-exhaustive, sub-themes: 

• Mental Health

• Artificial Intelligence

• Expedited processes or shortcuts?

• LGBTIQ+ claims

• Judicial resilience

• Statelessness

• Credibility

• Gender

• Deportations and removals

• Trauma informed practice

There may be other sub-themes which interest you and we welcome your thoughts and 
contributions. 

If you wish to present a paper at the conference, please provide the details of all 

presenters, your affiliations, and a 250 word summary of your proposed 

presentation to sean.baker@aat.gov.au. 

Deadline for expressions of interest: Wednesday 1 May 2024 

mailto:sean.baker@aat.gov.au

